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Donna Conkling

From: Rebecca De La Cruz <rdelacruz@scenichudson.org>

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 1:45 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: March 27, 2018: Solar Smart Hudson Valley

Attachments: solar smart save the date flyer.pdf; 2.14.18 SH symposium agenda.pdf

Dear Village of Scarsdale officials,  

 

Please join Scenic Hudson along with co-sponsor NYSERDA on Tuesday, March 27th for a daylong 

symposium on building clean energy while preserving important lands in the Hudson Valley. All interested 

stakeholders—including municipal officials, community leaders, landowners, developers, and private sector 

professionals—are invited to participate in an interactive discussion with experts in renewable energy policy, 

planning and development on the role our region has to play in meeting New York State's ambitious carbon 

emissions-reduction goals and employing responsible siting and design to reduce conflicts and maximize the 

benefits of new solar PV projects.  

  

We will be offering AICP credits at this event 

You can find a detailed agenda and register for this event by visiting https://solar_smart_hv.eventbrite.com 

  

Please see the attached flyer below and share with any interested contacts. 

  

Thank you 

 

 

Best, 

Rebecca 

 

  

Rebecca De La Cruz 

Land Use and Environmental Advocacy Associate 

Scenic Hudson, Inc. 

Tel: 845 473 4440 Ext 139 

Fax: 845 473 2648  



2

rdelacruz@scenichudson.org 

____________________ 

SEIZING THE MOMENT, 

FACING THE FUTURE: 

Scenic Hudson's Annual Report  
highlights our recent successes. 

____________________ 


